
Benjamin L. Williams 

803 Stone Creek Drive 

Anderson, SC 29621 

 

May 12, 2022 

 

Andrew Morris 

Officer Section Chair 

 

Sir,  

 This letter is to notify you of my interest in running for the 2nd Vice Chair position with 

the SCSFA Officers Section.  I am a Lieutenant/ EMT with the Simpsonville Fire Department in 

Greenville County.  I have served the South Carolina fire service for 23 years in both volunteer 

and career departments.  I believe that my experience would be a great asset to the board and my 

fellow officers.   

 

Regards, 

 

Benjamin L. Williams, B.S., FO 

Lieutenant/EMT 

Simpsonville Fire Department 

864-642-8137 
 


